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Global MX-5 Cup Car Technical Service Bulletin #05-23-2018C.1 

Optional: Global MX-5 Update: Fascia reinforcements 

 

This TSB describes:  

• To reduce fascia damage from incidental corner contact and reduce the need for front fender 

liners, this TSB allows for adding corner braces inside to the front and rear fascia’s corners.  

These parts are available only from Mazda Competition parts. The part numbers are…. 

• Front fender liners are now optional, with the installation of this TSB only.  The fascia braces 

will now replace the locating properties of the front fender liners.  Please keep in mind, that 

if you choose to not run the front fender liners, dirt, water and debris have direct access to 

the main wiring loom and the engine compartment.  It is highly recommended to keep the 

front fender liners in place. 

• The part numbers for the individual components are listed below.  All 7 part numbers must 

be ordered for the initial installation for a car.   

Description P/N 

Fascia Support Right Front 0000-07-5810-RF 

Fascia Support Left Front 0000-07-5811-LF 

Fascia Support Right Rear 0000-07-5812-RR 

Fascia Support Left Rear 0000-07-5813-LR 

Fascia Support Frame Clip Right Rear 0000-07-5814-RR 

Fascia Support Frame Clip Left Rear 0000-07-5815-LR 

Rear Fascia Support Weld Bung Kit 0000-07-5816 

Installation: 

• Detailed instructions will be provided with the parts. 

• NOTE: The installation of the Fascia Supports will require the welding of 4 threaded bungs on 

both of the rear corners.  These bungs go into existing holes in the frame rails, no drilling, just 

welding.  The fascia supports install in place of the existing plastic supports in the rear, and 

install using the factory fog light mounts in the front bumper cover and threaded bungs and 

studs that already exist on the front sub frame.   

   

If you have any questions about this Technical Bulletin, please contact Long Road Racing at:  

Glenn@LongRoadRacing.com or 980-223-8547  

 


